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U.S. Navy premier concert band in FREE concert, Feb. 13, 2013 
Sponsored by City of Everett and Everett Public Schools; students to play with band 
 
All are invited to enjoy a free concert by the Navy’s most popular and most in-demand Concert Band. 
Doors open at 7 p.m. on Wednesday, Feb. 13 at the Everett Civic Center Auditorium, 2415 Colby 
Ave. in Everett.  
 
The U.S. Navy Concert Band is based in Washington D.C. Its members include Broadway-trained 
musicians and singers who perform on television and for the President at major national and 
international events. 
 
Over the years, Everett has enjoyed performances by other Navy bands including the 18-person Jazz 
Band in 2012. The Feb. 13 visit by the Concert Band is a special treat made possible by the City of 
Everett and Everett Public Schools.  
 
“This performance will be especially exciting for students from our high schools who will be joining the 
Navy musicians to play John Philip Sousa’s Washington Post,” said Superintendent Gary Cohn. “It is 
an honor to partner with the city to bring this group to the community and to give our students this 
experience to play with professionals.” 
 
For free tickets to the concert available online.  
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